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Headteacher 

Dr. J. Reavley B.A. M.A. Ed.D. 

 

Wednesday 17th July 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

Change of Leadership 
 
I am writing to you with a major change in Leadership of the school from the 1st September 2019. 
 
Mr Parker who is the Associate Headteacher has decided that after 45 years at Rooks Heath, the 
time is right to retire.  It has been an absolute privilege to work with Mr Parker for so many 
years.  His loyal and caring dedication to Rooks Heath has had a positive impact on thousands of 
students, many of them now parents of current students, or indeed now staff here themselves.  
We all wish him so much happiness in a well-deserved retirement.   
 
I will continue in my role as Chief Executive Officer of the Trust, and will have a focus on Trust 
development. 
 
The Headship was advertised and the new Headteacher is Mrs Manderson who is currently a 
Deputy Head of Alperton High School in Brent.  She will take up the post on 1st September and I 
wish her well. 
 
I am sure I can count on your support.  Whilst giving up the Headship I will still be based in the 
college and I am keen to stress that I am not retiring. 
 
Have a great summer break.  I look forward to seeing you all, and your children, in the new 
academic year. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Dr John Reavley 
Headteacher 
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